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COCONUT PALM’S  TITLE I NEWS  

JOIN US AT OUR 
NEXT SAC 
MEETING! 
All parents are welcome to attend our next SAC 
meeting.  It will be held on Wednesday, May 22, 
2019 at 7:30 am in the principal’s conference 
room.  We will continue to prepare for the 2019-
2020 school year, for Coconut Palm’s desire is to 
continuously provide the highest quality of 
education. Come out, we want to hear your voice.   

TITLE I QUESTIONS?  
I f you have any Title I  questions, please stop by the 
front of fice and ask for Ms. Edman.  If this doesn’t 
work for you,  you may simply cal l her at 754-323-
5050.  
 

This is the last parent training of the school year. This event will 
be held at Colbert Elementary on Thursday, May 16, 2019 @ 
6:00 P.M.- 8:00 P.M. 
 

               (Valuable Information, Refreshments, Parenting Tips, etc.) 

Title I Parent Training 
 

It’s May, save 
some DATES! 

May 27 – No School, 
Memorial Day  

May 16 -  Title I Parent 
Training at Colbert 
Elementary  6:00- 8:30 pm 

May 24 – Career Day at 
Coconut Palm Elementary  


